
 
 
 
 
 
 
July 23, 2003 
Electronic Bulletin No. 425 
RE: Update on Memphis Storm Warning 
 
 
 
Updating our Stack Facts yesterday regarding closings in Memphis due storm 
damage...  Our Delta Depot CY in Memphis re-opened this morning at 07:00. 
Please be advised they do not yet have access to the Pacer-APL mainframe 
system so a manual process to confirm reservations will slow down the 
overall turn time at the CY gates.  The situation will improve as the above 
issues are fixed.  Please make your truckers aware of the situation. 
 
Again, thank you for your patience. 
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